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The PTA General meeting and 3rd grade concert is on Tuesday, November 8th at 6:00 pm. We hope to see you there! Free childcare is provided. 























Thanks to everyone for participating in our fall membership drive. We met our goal of 580 members!  The following classes earned a popsicle party for meeting our class membership goal: Mrs. Womack, Ms. Angeli, Mrs. Shanafelt, Ms. Peters, Ms. Bartley, Ms. Barrett, and Mrs. Padilla. 


Please know that it is not too late to join the PTA. A family can join for only $12!


Holly Dobson, VP Membership

















PTA General Meeting








PTA Membership 





Lizy Andrade – Lizy has proven herself as a valuable and devoted volunteer for LTE.  Thank you for all your hard work!





Stacey Desrocher – Stacey is such a great asset to our school.  She makes sure that LTE is rockin’ with technology! Thank you for your dedication.





Nominations for Volunteer and Staff of the Month can be sent to Oneida Gonzalez, Volunteer Chair � HYPERLINK "mailto:oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com" ��oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com�.

















Booster News

















If you missed out on spirit wear shirts, we will be placing an order soon! Watch for a special order form in the coming weeks! Christmas is just around the corner! Fridays are Spirit Days at LTE, please wear red and black.





School Store is open on Fridays from 11-1. If you would like to volunteer, do so at � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�.





Karina Machnacki, Booster Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:bellakdesigns@gmail.com" �bellakdesigns@gmail.com�

















LTE PTA Newsletter 





Thursday Feast 
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Challenge Lab


















































Fundraiser Updates















































November:


11/8 – PTA General Meeting & 3rd Grade Performs


11/15 – Language Arts Night


11/17 – Cookie Dough distribution


11/17 – Thursday Feast with 3rd Grade Hosting


11/21-25 – Thanksgiving Holiday





December:


12/7 – Chick-fila Spirit Night


12/13 – PTA General Meeting & Holiday Concert 


12/19-12/30 – Holiday Break


























 


Holly  








Volunteer/Staff Of The Month














 
































Log Volunteer Hours 





Please remember to log your volunteer hours on � HYPERLINK "http://www.v-volunteer.com" �www.v-volunteer.com�. You must visit the LTE office before you can register online for the first time. These hours are very important for us to receive grants. 


 


LTE August volunteer hours – 586


Holly LTE 2011 total hours 2104





OniedOnieda Gonzalez, Volunteer Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:got3gr8kids@yahoo.com" �oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com�















































The Challenge Lab needs volunteers! Please visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org� and go to the volunteer section to see the updated needs or contact Marla Friesen at � HYPERLINK "mailto:friesenm@ltisdschools.com" �friesenm@ltisdschools.com�  











Remember to keep collecting Box Tops and turn them into your homeroom teacher. Please place them in a Ziploc baggie with your child’s name. 





Collect Box Tops























Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night is on Wednesday, December 7th. This is a great way to support the school, since 10% of all the collected receipt sales that night comes right back to our kids.  Just remember to put your receipts in the Spirit Box located near the condiments at CFA!  It's a fun play date for your kids and a great time to chat with other parents!  In a rush?  Use the drive thru and ask for your receipt to be placed in the Spirit Box! 





Carla Stoltman, VP Fundraising


� HYPERLINK "mailto:cstoltman@gmail.com" �cstoltman@gmail.com�

















Fuss Free Fundraiser








Thanks to the volunteers, teachers and staff for making Track & Field 2011 a huge success! We could not have done it without each and every one of you!



















































































































































































Please remember to register on the PTA website, � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�. Once your account is activated to a member status, you will be able to view more information than the general public and sign up to volunteer for events.





Melissa Nelson, English Communication Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:nelsonboys2@gmail.com" �nelsonboys2@gmail.com�














Thank you all for your participation this fall. We had a fantastic turn out and it could not have been done without you. Cookie Dough distribution will be Thursday, November 17th.  We will need volunteers for this so please visit the PTA website and sign up. � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�  








 














Calling ALL 3rd Grade LTE Parents!!





Thursday, November 17th the PTA & 3rd Grade Parents will provide our wonderful teachers & staff lunch.  We need your help to make it a success!! We are looking for 3rd grade parents to help with many items.





We will be doing a “Thanksgiving Theme” luncheon this month…feel free to be creative!!


Please drop off ALL items on Thursday, November 17th between 7:30-10:30a.m.





Please look on � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org� to sign up or let Jan Alba know if you are able to help:  415-3355 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:janman70@yahoo.com" �janman70@yahoo.com� � HYPERLINK "mailto:hdobson@austin.rr.com" ��





TIME TO GIVE THANKS…





Are You Registered?





Dates To Remember





Lake Travis Elementary School PTA





� HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�








November 2011











�














You can make a donation anytime through FUSS FREE FUNDRAISING!  Become a LTE Rock Star Sponsor for a minimum donation of $100 and receive a car decal!  Don't forget to check to see if your employer will match your contribution and remember this donation is for tax write off purposes! Fuss Free forms can be found on the PTA website. 





Carla Stoltman, VP Fundraising


� HYPERLINK "mailto:cstoltman@gmail.com" �cstoltman@gmail.com�
































Chick Fil-A Spirit Night
































